
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Zone Swimming 

Good luck to the 50 students 

representing Mudgee Public at the 

Zone Swimming Carnival in 

Gulgong tomorrow. Students are 

requested to be at the pool by 

4.15pm. Mrs O’Brien will be the 

teacher in charge at the Zone 

carnival for the Mudgee Public 

Students. Well done to all 

students who have reached this 

level of competition. The Western 

Swimming Carnival is in Dubbo on 

March 13th. 

St George Visit 

With the charity Shield in Mudgee 

this weekend, representatives of 

the St George NRL team will visit 

the school on Thursday afternoon. 

Students from Years 3-6 will 

attend.  

Voluntary Contributions 

Just a reminder that our Voluntary 

Contributions note was sent home 

2 weeks ago. This contribution 

covers school events, use of our 

school bus to local events, 

performances and teaching 

resources used throughout the 

year. The contribution saves extra 

individual notes being distributed 

for such events later in the year. 

By paying the contribution you 

get a subsidised rate on school 

performances. By paying on or 

before April 3 you will go in the 

draw to receive one of 5 vouchers 

worth $50 each to be drawn at the 

Easter Hat Parade.  

General Permissions Notes 
and Agreements 

This note will be sent out today – 

paper copy to the youngest 

student at the school. Please read 

this note and agreements, 

explaining the department’s new 

digital technology policy that 

includes mobiles. There is a return 

note at the back to complete for 

each child, on the one page. 

Please send this back soon, so that 

we can update the permissions for 

2020. 

Parent Liaison Network 

Thank you to all of our volunteer 
Parent Class Representatives 
(PCRs) for your willingness to 
assist our School Community in 
this vital way.  PCRs will send 
information to you from your 
Classroom Teacher and be able to 
help in finding out further 
information. Please look out for 
the Welcome emails from your 
PCRs and take special note of the 
information that they send to you. 
Emails will be sent ONLY via the 
Parent Liaison Network (the 
Classroom Teacher or the Parent 
Community Liaison Officer), and 
from the School  e.g. School 
Newsletter.  To be added to the 
Parent Liaison Network or make 
changes to your email address 
please contact the School Office. 

Mrs Ros Rogers 
Relieving Principal 

Like us on our Facebook page ‘Mudgee Public School P&C’ and follow us  

for all the latest updates, events and excursion arrival times. 
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All visitors to the school MUST sign in the visitors book in the front office. Where students arrive late or need to 

depart early, again this is done through the front office. 

Have you contacted the school with your updated/changed details? It is important that the school is able to 

contact you in case of an emergency. 

If your child has a change of routine please send a note to the classroom teacher. 

Emergency calls to the office before 2.00pm please. 

SCHOOL BANKING - Wednesday (Volunteers welcome!) 

BREAKFAST CLUB - Monday - Friday 8.45am-9.10am  

UNIFORM SHOP - Wednesday 2.30pm-3.30pm (Residence Building via Perry St) 

DIARY DATES 

Wednesday 25 February 

Zone Swimming Carnival -

Gulgong 

mailto:mudgee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


Email: mudgeepublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au www.mudgeepublicpandc.com.au    Follow Mudgee Public School P&C 

P&C Update
P&C AGM 
Would you like to join a group of supportive volunteers 
to help run the P&C? The P&C AGM will occur on 
Monday 9th March at 6pm in the school residence 
followed by a general meeting.  At the AGM, office 
bearers and executive members for 2020 will be elected. 
All positions become vacant including  

• president
• 2 vice president roles
• secretary
• treasurer
• 6 general executive roles
• canteen convenor
• uniform shop convenor.

Our fantastic current 
treasurer, Simone 
Hurrell, is retiring 
from the position so 
we are particularly 
looking for anyone 
interested in filling 
the treasurer role.  
The P&C uses Xero 
accounting software 
which makes the job 
much simpler! Full 
training and 
guidance will be 

provided by the supportive executive.  If you would like 
more information about any position, please contact the 
P&C via Facebook or email at 
mudgeepublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au and we’ll 
be in touch. 

UNIFORM SHOP 
****Open Wednesdays 2.30pm-3.30pm**** 

Order online anytime 
The Uniform Shop can help with all your 
uniform needs. We aim to keep prices low 
and any profit from the shop is reinvested 
back into the school. You can order online 

at www.mudgeepublicpandc.com.au/uniform-shop or 
come in to the shop on Wednesdays, 2.30pm to 3.30pm. 
The shop is located in the school residence on the 
corner of Perry and Denison Streets.    Online orders will 
be delivered to your child’s classroom every Wednesday. 

CANTEEN 

Winter Menu: It’s hard to believe, however we are in 
the last week of summer so it’s time to start planning 
the winter menu.  Are there some dishes you would love 
to see on the menu?  Please come along to the next 
canteen meeting, on Wednesday, 11th March at 
2.15pm in the canteen.  All are welcome. 
Volunteers: Thank you to 
Helen, Karen and Angus – 
volunteers from 5/6B, who 
helped in the canteen last 
week.  Your help was very 
much appreciated.  Angus is 
pictured with regular 
canteen volunteer and 
grandmother, Jenny 
Roberts.  We welcome all 
volunteers to the canteen – 
dads, mums, carers, grandparents, even retired teachers 
(thank you Mrs Gordon!).  This week, we are asking 
families from 5/6J to make a special effort and consider 
volunteering in the canteen. 
Would you like to volunteer? Please drop by the 
canteen and have a chat with Tracey or you can send 
her a text on 0418 452 278. 

Term 1 2020 Roster 
Week beginning Class Week beginning Class 

24th Feb 5/6J 23rd March KC 
2nd March 5/6M 30th March KW 
9th March 5/6C 7th April KN 
16th March KL 

Dates for the Diary: 
Annual General Meeting:  Monday 9th March, 6pm.  
School residence. 
Next General Meeting: Monday 9th March, following 
AGM.   Children are welcome.   
Canteen Meeting: Wednesday 11th March, 2.15pm at 
the canteen.  All welcome. 
PBL Assembly Garden Produce and Bake sale: Friday 
3rd April.  Time TBC. 
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Mudgee Public School would like to thank 

the following businesses who kindly support 

our Breakfast Club. A big thank you also to 

our wonderful staff & volunteers!  

Dento-Ryu Karate 
Traditional Karate, non-contact all 

ages  5 years and over  

$3.50 per lesson - no joining fee  

Mudgee Public School Hall  

Tuesdays & Thursdays 6 -7pm. 

Sensei Harvey  
Phone: 6373 8304 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Term  1 Week  5 

   KW Silas Bartholomew 

   KN Zane Singer 

   KC Riley Clarke 

   KL Ryan O’Hare 

   1R Dakota Hogan 

   1S Katana Clutterham 

   1T Nicholas Temessl 

   1C Nevaeh Harrop 

   2C Sophia Young 

   2H Ava-Rose Kelly 

   2S Elarah Mogg 

   2W Violet Smith 

   3B Arky Myers 

   3L Ebony Crowe 

   3T Lachlan Southwell 

   3W Bonnie Scicluna 

   4D Scott Stanford 

   4E Izzy Marskell 

   4J Ethan Dunford 

   5/6B Jack Walker 

   5/6C Maggie Stott 

   5/6J Jazmine Philpott 

   5/6K Matilda Blackman 

   5/6L Noah Deville 

   5/6M Lachlan Masling 

   SM Hailey Goodall 

   MW Logan Blair 

   JC Ollie Robertson 

Starlets Netball 
 Saturday local competition     

Netball March-September 2020 

Starlets Netball Club      
Individual player nominations are 

now open for the Starlets Netball 

Club for the 8-12 year divisions (age 

as at 31 December 2020).  

Individuals who turn 7 in 2020 can 

play in the 8 year division.      

The season starts on  Saturday 28 

March. If your child would like to 

play with Starlets please email  

Starletsnetball@gmail.com       

New players please include full 

name, DOB, dress size. Returning 

players please include dress size.  

5 and 6 year old's can participate in 

the Net Set Go skills program. For 

this program you can register      

directly with Mudgee District     

Netball Association online.      

Registrations open soon. Info 

phone Liz  0401 002 910 

St Mary’s Craft and 
Friendship Group 
ALL WELCOME! 

WEDNESDAYS  

9.30AM—11.30AM 
In the Parish Centre  

Church St, Mudgee. 

Come and join the ladies for a cuppa and 
chat. Learn new crafts, and have a laugh. 

Enjoy lunches and bus day trips to     

Interesting places. 

For further information contact 

MARIE on 0428 573 826 

MARGARET on 0412 604 517  

The Rabbitohs will be in town this 

Thursday for their Charity Shield 

game on Saturday 29th February.  

We will be running a  

FREE Junior Clinic  

at Glen Willow Regional Stadium  

Thursday 27th Feb  

5pm - 5.40pm for 5-12 yrs  

There is a registration process and 

bookings are essential online at  

rabbitohs.com.au/juniorclinic  

SPORTS NEWS 

Congratulations! 
 Swimming Age Champions 

from our school carnival 

Snr Girl - Lihena Tavita 

11yrs Girl -  Matilda Bush 

Jnr Girl - Caitlin Holleman 

Snr Boy - Patrick Holleman 

11yrs Boy - Nate Taylor 

Jnr Boy - Felix Smith 
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Mothers of sons are worried about raising their boys in a world where negative images of 
masculinity are front and centre of our media, almost every day. Also, statistically our boys 
are still struggling in many ways. Even though we live in a time where we recognise nothing in 
gender is fixed, it remains a fact that the influence of a mother on her son is massive.

In this seminar, one of Australia’s favourite parenting authors Maggie Dent explores the power 
of mothering our precious boys in a warm, firm, fair and fun way from birth to adulthood. 
A mother of four sons herself, Maggie draws on research and personal experience – and 
over four decades work as a teacher, counsellor and now author and speaker – to help build 
understanding, empathy and compassion for our boys. 

Although aimed primarily at mums of sons and other mother figures, the seminar will be useful 
and insightful for dads and other father figures, to help build a better understanding of the 
importance of cooperative intimate relationships. In her lighthearted way, Maggie offers insights 
and  practical tips and suggestions for ensuring your son will grow up to become a respectful, 
responsible and loving good man.

Date & time: Saturday 4th April, 2020 Doors open at 9.15am for a 10.00am start (noon finish)

Venue:	 Mudgee Public School Primary Hall, 44 Perry St, Mudgee
Cost: 		 $35
Tickets:	 www.trybooking.com/BHNOE

www.maggiedent.com

Mothering Our Boys
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        *IMPORTANT NOTICE * 

MUDGEE NETBALL TEAM NOMINATIONS  

 

Winter Competition 2020 – Saturday 28th March 2020 

For players 8 – 12 years please contact your local club if you 

are interested in playing netball this year, please advise your 

child’s name and DOB. For ages 13 + please find attached a 

team nomination form to complete and send to your club 

contacts below. If you are wanting to play and do not have a 

club, team or having trouble with numbers for a team please 

contact registrations@mudgee.netball.hwy.com.au for 

assistance. Team nominations close 28th February 2020.  

ALL STARS:  natasha.smith2@hotmail.com 

AZTEC’S:  aztecsnetball@gmail.com 

GULGONG: tops61@hotmail.com 

SAINTS:  saintsnetballmudgee@gmail.com 

STARLETS: starletsnetball@gmail.com 
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